
 

 

 

 

 

                      If you would like support for your child and /or your family 

then come along to our drop-ins at school for a chat in our 

confidential drop-in! 

 

When? 

Monday 23rd April – 2.45pm 

Friday 15th June – 9.00am 

Tuesday 11th Sept – 2.45pm 

Thursday 22nd Nov – 9.00am 

Wednesday 17th Jan – 2.45pm 

 


